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TOPICS 
Salvation Army Christmas Hampers 
NLSF Hosts Open House  
Retirement Functions 
 
 

 
CHRISTMAS HAMPERS – The Salvation Army hosts the annual Hamperville – 
the Christmas Hamper program.  Last year, they prepared over 2,000 Christmas 
hampers for families in need.   
 
If your school is interested in participating in Hamperville, please contact Rob 
Anderson at 250 824-0190 or Rob_Anderson@sananaimo.org.  
 
Volunteers are also needed for the Christmas Collection Kettle at various locations 
in Nanaimo and Ladysmith beginning late November.  Volunteer hours can be 
used towards credits for students. Contact Dawne Anderson at 
dawne_anderson@sananaimo.org or at 250 740-1004 for more details. 
 

 
OPEN HOUSE – Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools Foundation hosts an open house 
on Thursday, October 12 at 4:30 p.m. in their new location at the former Meeting 
Room B at NDSS.  Come meet the Board of Directors and staff.  If you plan to 
attend, please RSVP to Crystal Dennison at 250 753-4074 or email 
crystal.dennison@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 
RETIREMENT FUNCTIONS – If you are planning a retirement event that you 
would like posted in NLPS News, please send it to communications@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 Join colleagues from Coal Tyee Elementary for a retirement tea for Helana 
Hack on Monday, October 23.  The event will be held in the school library 
from 2:45 until 4 p.m. 

 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site sd68.bc.ca  

To submit an item for NLPS News: 
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Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 
 250-741-5273 
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